
 

 

 

 

 
   

 
 

 

 
  

 

 

Friday  2020 

Friday 11th February 
2022 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Children’s Mental Health Week 

As mentioned last week, this week is Children’s Mental Health Week. 
In school, pupils have been thinking about looking after their own 
mental health, and this morning we shared some of the things we had 
been doing with the rest of the school.  

Internet Safety Day 

Also this week, on Tuesday, was Internet Safety Day. So we have also 
been thinking carefully about how we can treat others with respect 
online, and what to do if we receive unkind messages. Please talk to 
your child about keeping safe online at home.  

To tie in with Mental Health Week and Internet Safety Day, on the 
back of this sheet, the ‘Check in with your friends’ guide gives you 
and your child ideas of ways to support their friends by sending 
positive online messages to each other. This was                
downloaded from National Online Safety – if you                 
haven’t signed up yet, just scan this QR code… 

After School Clubs 

You should receive a letter today offering after school clubs for next 
half-term. Please return it on Monday or Tuesday next week.  

School Council Elections 

On Tuesday next week we will be holding elections for our school 
council, for Reception to Year 6. Nominations need to be given to your 
child’s teacher by end of school on Monday. We can’t wait ! 

Have a wonderful weekend,  Mr Elcock (Deputy Head)  



Nursery 

Morning: Zaheer Afternoon: Adyan 

Reception 

Spinners: Andrej & Ehab Twisters: Sania & Maira 

Year 1 

Delius: Raafay & Rehaan Hockney: Muntha & Rayhan 

Year 2 

Forster: Aariz & Ibrahim Lister: Mujahid & Aarib 

Year 3   

Bronte: Nafin & Inaaya Haworth:  Kayen & Sophie 

Year 4   

McMillan:  Ayaan & Ajwa Priestley: Maria & Limar  

Year 5   

Salt:  Olivia & Zara Jowett:   Mary & Tran 

Year 6   

Appleton: Tayyiba & Leon Cartwright:  Anas & Ryan 
 

Superstars 
 
We are now beginning to hold Celebration Collective Worship (Assemblies) on 
Friday mornings. We hope that in a few weeks we will, once again, be able to 
invite parents to join us in celebrating our pupils’ achievements. We will let you 
know when this will happen. 
 

Well done to all our Superstars below… 

Last week’s attendance and punctuality 
 

Nursery 

Morning: 73% & 2 Lates Afternoon: 88% & 1 Late 

Reception 

Spinners: 90% & 4 Lates Twisters: 81% & 9 Lates 

Year 1 

Delius: 93% & 6 Lates Hockney: 91% & 5 Lates 

Year 2 

Forster: 92% & 5 Lates Lister: 91% & 3 Lates 

Year 3   

Bronte:  97% & 2 Lates Haworth: 91% & 6 Lates 

Year 4   

McMillan: 95% & 6 Lates Priestley: 93% & 4 Lates 

Year 5   

Salt: 94% & 6 Lates Jowett:  95% & 8 Lates 

Year 6   

Appleton:  90% & 6 Lates Cartwright: 85% & 8 Lates 
 



If one of your friends doesn’t seem OK, checking in on them can make a 
huge difference. One in every five children struggles with their mental 

health, so let’s make sure we support each other through any difficult times.
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